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Dear Parents/Carers


Year 6 Graduation –Tuesday 10 December 2024


The Year 6 Graduation consists of a ceremony to be held at Tuart Hill Primary School in the Assembly Hall.

The Year 6 Graduation Ceremony commences at 4.00pm sharp.  Family members and friends are welcome to attend. We appreciate the prompt arrival at 3.45pm of all students to ensure that the event runs as smoothly as possible.

The Year 6 Graduation Ceremony is anticipated to conclude by 6.00pm.  At the conclusion, all students are to be collected by their parents and leave the school grounds.

Please Note: 

· Year 6 students must be neatly attired in the complete and correct Tuart Hill Primary School uniform (red school shirt, black pants, black shoes and black socks).
· A high standard of presentation and personal grooming (as per school dress code), reinforcing students do not wear make-up, use clear or nude nail polish only and have hair brushed/combed – long hair does not need to be tied back for this event
· A high standard of behaviour is always expected.

We look forward to sharing this special occasion with our students.

Yours sincerely,
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Joe Bell
Associate Principal
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Tuart Hill Primary School

Independent Public School
Banksia St Tuart Hill WA 6060
Ph: 9413 1500
Email: TuartHill PS @education.wa.cdu.au
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